
Muni Golf Course Closure Notice

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
July 16, 2024

For further information contact:
Department of Parks
3617 65th Street
Kenosha, WI 53142
T: 262.653.4080
parks@kenosha.org

KENOSHA – Due to flooding following Monday’s heavy rainfall, the Municipal Golf Course at

Washington Park is currently closed. It is expected to re-open for walking only on Thursday.
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